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WELCOME DR. WIRT 
 
 

SECOND SEMESTER SCHEDULE 
CHANGE DEADLINES  

Please note that there will be no second  semester 
elective changes made after the fifth day of the 
second semester (February 1, 2022). Thank you! 
 

COMING UP… 

DATE(S) EVENT(S) 
1/25 End of Second Marking Period 
1/26  First Day of Second Semester 

Last Day for Schedule Changes 
2/1 Report Cards Released 
2/7 Parent Orientation for Grade 9 
2/10 Grade 9 Parent Orientation 

(snow date) 
2/21 President’s Day – School Closed 

2/24-27 Model Congress Trip 
   

VACCINATION UPDATES 

Metuchen High School continues to collect vaccination 
status in order to most accurately report the data. We 
need your assistance by logging onto the Genesis Parent 
Portal and providing the information requested.  
 

Please follow the directions below to guide the updating of 
your child’s records: 
 

Step One:  Log onto Genesis.  
Step Two:  Go to the Forms section and locate the COVID-
19 Vaccination Status form.  
Step Three:  Fill out the question with the red asterisk. 
Next, if your child is fully vaccinated, upload a picture of 
the card.  
Step Four:  Click “Update Answers.” 
 

Note: If your child is not fully vaccinated, you may update 
the form if/when their status changes.  
 

Please understand that, as with all student immunization 
records, we will maintain the student’s privacy regarding 
this record.  
 

Thank you for your help! 
 

Hackensack Meridian Children’s Health is 
hosting a Parent Forum on Tuesday, January 
25, 2022 at 12:30pm. The topic is Dangers of 
Teens and Vaping. Please click on the image 
below to view the flyer for the webinar.  
 

 
 

TEEN VAPING 
PARENT FORUM 

TIME TO START THINKING ABOUT 
NEXT YEAR… 

It’s hard to believe it, but as we come to a close on the 
first semester, it’s time for us to start planning and 
preparing for the 2022-23 school year. Please keep 
your eyes peeled, as you will be getting more 
information about different things within the 
upcoming week!  
 

Now… 
Take some time to review the information provided in 
the 2022-23 MHS Program of Studies. It is available 
on the MHS Website Main Page, as well as linked 
above.  
 

Next… 
Go to the Counseling Tab on the MHS Website and 
click on the section entitled “Scheduling and Course 
Planning.” This will give parents and students a 
better idea about how the course planning process 
will occur.  
 

Finally… 
Be on the lookout for an email from the MHS School 
Counseling Office next week that will provide you 
with all of the instructions necessary for pre-planning 
prior to your meeting with your school counselor.  
 

Have questions? Write them down and bring them to 
your meeting with your school counselor!  

WHEN’S GRADUATION?  

JUNE 24, 2022 
 

https://5il.co/14irn
https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/1814356/Program_of_Studies_22-23.pdf
https://www.metuchenschools.org/o/mhs/page/scheduling-and-course-planning
https://www.metuchenschools.org/o/mhs/page/scheduling-and-course-planning

